
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN

R. O. 77-23-24

BY CITY CLERK.

DECEMBER 4,2023.

Submitting a letter from Josh Sizonen asking permission to archery hunt on Parcel No.
59024342830.



Dear elected officials of Sheboygan,

My name is Josh Sizonen, a city of Sheboygan resident. I
am writing this letter to ask permission for myself, and only
myself to strictly archery hunt this property during the season. I
noticed the city of Sheboygan owns a plot of 35 acres on County
Road J and Rangeline Road, specifically parcel ID
59024342830. My in-laws own a home across the street, and I
have witnessed multiple car collisions involving deer and an
overpopulation of this animal in the area. I work for the
Sheboygan Water Utility, and in my free time, I am an avid
hunter. I am a licensed hunter and have been hunting for over
ten years. I am a knowledgeable individual and abide by our
local laws and state regulations for hunting. I hold personal
values on respecting wildlife with dignity and their habitats. A
goal of mine would be to leave the property a cleaner and safer
place. To give back to the land, I would gather garbage and
report any unauthorized activity that occurs on this property. If
granted permission, I am willing to sign any waivers to remove
any of the owner's liability for injuries or incidents. As I scout
and hunt the property, I can notify the proper authorities what
days and times I will be on the land if necessary. Overall, I
would love the chance to hunt such a beautiful piece of land
close to home, as well as help keep the deer habitat and
population in check. I am available to answer any questions
about myself, my hunting career, or my intentions for this
property. I plan to attend the city council meeting regarding this
agenda. Thank you for your time and consideration and I look
forward to your response.

Joshua Sizonen

(920) 334-0291
Joshsizonen@gmail.com


